
 

 

RAPPAHANNOCK CONCERT ASSOCIATION 
Presenting Professional Artists Since 1983 

www.rappahannockconcerts.org 
 

      JOIN THE STRINGS CREWE!      
 

Suzuki Lessons for Northern Neck Students aged 6-11  

Violin, Viola and Cello 
 

 Lessons start again in September 2019 
 20 ‘Scholarships’: FREE lessons, first come, first served 
 Tuition lessons are $20 each half-hour lesson 
 Lesson venues:  Kilmarnock & Heathsville YMCA’s;  
     Campbell Memorial Presbyterian Church in Weems;  
     and St. John’s Episcopal Church in Warsaw 
 Weekly after school; parents must attend lessons 
 Instruments, sized to your child, are FREE, thanks to  
     “Strings without Borders” in Fredericksburg. 
 Meet with us this summer to learn more 
 
 

 Charter Members of the Strings Crewe 
 

INTERESTED?  SIGN UP BELOW AND CONTACT US!   
 
 

  ___________________________________  ______________________ 

   Parent/Caregiver Name                           Date        
 

    __________________________ _____________________, VA _______   
   Address                            City                                       ZIP 

 
    _________________________________________________   ________  

   Child’s Name                                                                                     Birthday 
 

   _________________________________________________  ________ 
   School attending in September 2019                                             Grade 
 

 
   _________________________      _______________________________ 

   Phone                                                Email address 
 

 

Email Sue Nunn, Director Crewe Programs suenunn41@gmail.com 
Or call her at 804-472-4489     

Or snail mail to PO Box 295, Kinsale, VA  22488 
 

http://www.rappahannockconcerts.org/
mailto:suenunn41@gmail.com


 

 

“STRINGS CREWE” BENEFACTOR   
CAROLYN CREWE GRAY was a board member of the Rappahannock Concert 

Association.  In 2017, her estate bequeathed funding for music education to 
the Rappahannock Concert Association. We organized focus groups to determine 

the best use of our resources, and found there was no strings instruction in 
Northern Neck schools. We decided to name our project “The Strings Crewe” 
after her maiden name.  She would have loved this idea!   Supporting 

organizations to date:  Virginia Commission for the Arts; River Counties 
Community Foundation; Northern Neck Orchestra; Rappahannock Music 

Study Club; Servetus Endowment and RCA.                                    

 

 

INSTRUCTORS 
 

Mei-Li Beane, Violin, Viola. She studied music at Rutgers University, the 

Conservatory of Seville, Spain and the College of William and Mary from 
which she holds a degree. She is a member of the Northern Neck Orchestra 
and has played with several orchestras and ensembles.  Mrs. Beane will 

teach in Lancaster County, at the Kilmarnock YMCA and Campbell’s 
Memorial Church in Weems. 

 

 

Rebecca Ann Young, Cello. She graduated from Westminster College in 
New Wilmington, PA where she studied cello and graduated with a degree 

in Music Education.   She taught public school music in Ohio and New 
Jersey for over 32 years.  Rebecca has played the Akron POPS Orchestra 
and performed with a piano/string trio and other small ensembles.  Mrs. 

Young will teach in Northumberland County at the Family YMCA in 
Heathsville. 
 

 

 

 

Paul Lindsay, Violin, Viola.  He is retiring this year from his tenure at the 
Appomattox Governor’s School where he is Director of Strings, Winds, Jazz, 

Orchestra, Band, and Music Theory.  He holds his State Certification to 
teach all instruments and music theory in the Schools and Colleges in 

Virginia.  He earned an MM degree in Music Performance from the Juilliard 
School of Music in New York and is retired from the US Navy Band as one of 
its soloists.  He will teach at St. John’s Episcopal Church in Warsaw.  
 

 

 
 

The Rappahannock Concert Association is a 501c3 organization. 

Our Mission Statement: Provide quality live performances to a subscriber base 
and the broader community on the Northern Neck,  

and support music education to the region’s youth.  
 


